Schellin, Sharon (DCOZ)

From: Edwards, Ronnie (SMD 5A05)

Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 1:20 PM

To: Schellin, Sharon (DCOZ)

Cc: Tummonds, Paul (PFTummonds@goulstonstorrs.com); Jim Glennon; Bob Pinkard;
Kingsley McAdam; Eric Jones

Subject: ZC Case No. 17-26 - ANC 5A's Response to NCPC Report

Good Afternoon Ms. Schellin,

Please be advised that ANC 5A does not intend to submit a separate response to the NCPC Report in ZC Case
No. 17-26. However, as previously indicated, we do support reopening the case.

Ronnie Edwards, 5A05, Chairman
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 5A
(202) 413-2715
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